
Hibs’  foodbank  collection
ahead of Queen of the South
game

The latest Hibs’ foodbank collection will take place at next
Saturday’s home match with Queen of the South.

The supporter led drive will take place between 12pm and 3pm
outside the ground, with the goods donated given donated to
local foodbanks.

Supporters are asked to donate non-perishable items if they
are able to, such as:

Tinned meat/fish
Tinned vegetables
Tinned fruit
Tinned tomatoes
Tea/coffee
Sugar
Soup
Milk (UHT)
Cereals
Rice/Pasta
Pasta Sauces
Jam
Biscuits/Breakfast bars

Toys  and  domestic  items  such  as  washing  power/washing  up
liquid will also be accepted.

A  spokesman  for  the  club  said:  “Two  successful  foodbank
collections were held at the stadium last season, and we were
overwhelmed by the generosity of Hibernian supporters. We hope
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we can make a similar difference this time.”


